

thru august 31st

building a **stronger** home



urgent fundraising event

In the last several years, there have been three well-publicized cases of shocking neglect at childcare facilities in Mexico. In response, the Mexican government has dramatically changed the health and safety regulations for orphanages. We need to make major facility upgrades. It will take an additional \$50,000 to implement the changes. Will you help us build a stronger home for our children?



Please join our event at http://elsauzal.causevox.com

- watch event video
- donate
- share with friends
- learn more

El Sauzal Orphanage has been helping hurting children for 49 years

This is God's home.

He has always provided for our children

Through our friends, God has already supplied \$90,000 for the construction

We are rebuilding the nursery, replacing the ceilings, floors, wiring and much more

The construction is scheduled to be finished by the end of August

el sauzal foundation, inc.

donate at

http://elsauzal.causevox.com

p.o. box 154 auburn, wa 98071-0154 (714) 524-9793

www.elsauzal.org email: amigo@elsauzal.org